
Abstract Submission and Young Scientist Applications Closing on 30 June 2014 

 

Dear All, 

I would like to remind you that the Deadline for Abstract Submission has been extended to 

30 June 2014, and would encourage you register if you have not done so. Application 

Deadline for our excellent Young Scientist Program has also been extended to 30 June 2014 

– applicants for this can email the Secretariat indicating their interest and attaching a short 

CV – attendance is free for registered persons. 

I would also like to report the good news that curfew has been lifted in Thailand, and the 

situation is back to normal. The military are pursuing activities to eliminate future 

disturbances, for example uncovering weapons and dealing with corrupt practices. Efforts 

are being made to improve the economy and process budget applications in a timely and 

transparent manner.  

We have an excellent scientific program, and I hope that you will encourage your colleagues 

and students to participate in the 7th AOHUPO Congress/ 9th PST Conference. 

We look forwarding to seeing you in August. 

With best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Professor M.R. Jisnuson Svasti         

Chairman, Organizing Committee, 7th AOHUPO/ 9th PST Conference 

& President, Protein Society of Thailand      20th June 2014 

 


